










Snowy Hydro Limited
An update from our major and naming-rights sponsor

Snowy Hydro, in partnership with regional 
high schools, has redeveloped their Young 
Driver Training Program and kicked it off 
throughout the Snowy Mountains in May 
with almost all Year 12 students participating 
in the training, that’s around 220 young 
drivers.

Developed in partnership with five 
regional high schools in each major town 
of Cooma, Tumut, Tumbarumba, Corryong 
and Jindabyne,  Snowy Hydro’s Young 
Driver Training Program is a well controlled 
professional program where the students 
participated in both theory and practical 
sessions outlining key focus areas such 
as their attitude, driving behaviours, 
and understanding of the unique road 
conditions of the Snowy Mountains highly 
detailed in the program, including snow 
and ice driving.  
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The theory component educated the 
students on areas such as knowing their 
limitations, motivation, concentration 
and risks, good driving behaviours and 
attitudes, texting whilst driving and the 
consequences of speeding.  

The practical sessions were designed to 
demonstrate the theory in practice so 
students could really see the effects of 
loosing control of a motor vehicle and 
the causes such as speeding or poor 
anticipation of road conditions.  They 
focused on understanding skid situations, 
kinetic energy demonstrations, loss of 
control, ABS brakes and stability control.

Professional driving instructor, David 
Knowles from the Driving Institute of 
Australia, facilitated the practical sessions 
with a specially designed “skid car”. 

help us to continue saving lives

The Snowy Hydro Skid Car in action during the training 

The skid car is Snowy Hydro’s Subaru 
Forrester, and has a specially designed 
skid frame which allows students, under 
direction and control of David Knowles, 
to experience what causes a car to loose 
control in a simulated skid situation. 

Terry Charlton, CEO and Managing Director 
of Snowy Hydro Limited said “Many people 
in the community would be aware of 
Snowy Hydro’s long standing Young Driver 
Program that has been running for over 5 
years now.  It is part of our long standing 
commitment to young people in our local 
area and is consistent with our focus on 
health and safety already strongly evident 
through our company support of the Snowy 
Hydro SouthCare Rescue Helicopter.”

Mr Charlton added, “we are all too familiar 
with disturbing news headlines about 
young people killed or injured in car 
accidents. As Snowy Hydro is a successful 
business, we are able to make a significant 
investment into this young driver program 
in the local community and if it saves a 
life or prevents one accident, then it is 
money well spent. I congratulate local high 
schools in sharing our vision of improving 
road safety through driver education for 
students”. 

The Principals really jumped on board 
and committed to the program with great 
enthusiasm which resulted in the students 
walking away with a greater knowledge 
and attitude towards safe driving.

It is hoped that next year Snowy Hydro 
will be able to continue the Young Driver 
Training Program with each of these 
schools and continue educating upcoming 
young drivers with safer driving practices 
and behaviours.






